
Dear Members of the Senate Judiciary Committee: 
 
I urge you to recommend this bill for passage.  
 
I am a gun owner, and I have a family member who survived the Umpqua Community 
College shooting.  
 
This bill will not infringe on anyone's right to legally purchase a firearm.  It may prevent 
future tragedies by closing the Charleston, boyfriend, and stalker loopholes and by 
notifying law enforcement when someone tries to purchase a firearm when they are 
prohibited from doing so.  
 
Thank you, 
 
Suzanne Porter 
Salem, OR 
 


